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Madam President,

Again, we would like to indicate our thanks to the Chair of the AWG-LCA for his efforts in presenting
this text. We feel that the text is a text which we are willing to work on. We think that we can
advance.

There are issues that need to be addressed of course. One example that the G77 would like to
emphasize is the treatment in the text of adaptation which has to be built up in order to be able to
fully and adequately address this critical issue.

We do believe that the text has at its basis a critical important issue for the G77 which is its
acceptance and structure which reflects the continuity of the Kyoto Protocol. This is a critical point
of the G77 and it is something that we believe to be essential to the outcome that we are all looking
for. This is the Copenhagen outcome which the G77 contemplates. We do not contemplate it in a
context where this continuity is not ensured.

We would also like to point out that we believe that the text is important in directing our work in a
way that achieves progress in the very limited time that we have, and we are looking for these
results here in Copenhagen.

Thank you.



